To ensure you receive our newsletters you must sign
up via our website:

1.Please scroll to the bottom of the
Home Page.

www.nhewportjuniorschool.org.uk

2. Click on the ‘Newsletter’ button.

3. Click ‘Subscribe to our email
newsletter’

Newsletter

4. Input your details and ‘subscribe’

News Subscription
The School News Emailed to your inbox directly

To receive a convenient regular email of this news and any extra bulletins from your child’s year teachers,

Email Address *


http://www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk/
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